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Tuesday 6th September 2022 
 

 
Meet the Teacher 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to our ‘Meet the Teacher’ evenings to help you familiarise yourself 
with the new year group that your child has moved into.  
 
We will share our class routines and expectations that we have and give you an insight into the 
children’s learning, topics and the best ways to support learning at home. You will also have an 
opportunity to visit your child’s classroom at the end of the presentation.  
 
The ‘Meet the Teachers’ sessions are as follows: 
  
Year 1 – Monday 12th September 3.40- 4.15pm in the hall.  
Year 2 - Tuesday 13th September at 3.40- 4.15pm in the hall.  
Year R – Wednesday 21st September 3.40- 4.15pm in the hall.  
 
If you are unable to attend, a recording of the presentation will be added to Tapestry for you to 
access. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Duncan Wells, Headteacher. 
 

mailto:adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hants.sch.uk

